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February 21, 2020

Rachel Bartlett
Eden Fields Assisted Living And Memory Care
3567 Deep River Rd.
Standish, MI  48658

 RE: License #: AL060380540
Eden Fields Assisted Living
3567 Deep River Rd
Standish, MI  48658

Dear Mrs. Bartlett:

Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility.

Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  In the event that I am not available, and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please contact the local office at (810) 787-7031.

Sincerely,

Shamidah Wyden, Licensing Consultant
Bureau of Community and Health Systems
411 Genesee
P.O. Box 5070
Saginaw, MI  48605
989-395-6853 

enclosure
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS
BUREAU OF COMMUNITY AND HEALTH SYSTEMS

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION

License #: AL060380540

Licensee Name: Eden Fields Assisted Living And Memory 
Care

Licensee Address:  3567 Deep River Rd.
Standish, MI  48658

Licensee Telephone #: (989) 718-3117

Licensee Designee: Rachel Bartlett

Name of Facility: Eden Fields Assisted Living

Facility Address: 3567 Deep River Rd
Standish, MI  48658

Facility Telephone #: (989) 718-3117

Capacity: 20

Program Type: PHYSICALLY HANDICAPPED
AGED
ALZHEIMERS
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II. Purpose of Addendum

The purpose of this addendum is to modify the population age limit from 60 to 50 
years of age. 

III. Methodology

02/12/2020 I received an email from administrator Julie Cooley.

02/12/2020 I sent an email response to Ms. Cooley. 

02/12/2020 I received an email response from Ms. Cooley.

02/13/2020 I sent Ms. Cooley an email response. 

02/18/2020 I received an email from licensee designee Rachel Bartlett. 
 

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions

On 02/12/2020, I received an email from administrator Julie Cooley inquiring whether or 
not the facility has an age exclusion, as they have a potential resident who will not be 60 
years of age until July. 

On 02/12/2020, I informed Ms. Cooley via email the population age served for the 
facility is age 60-99.

On 02/12/2020, Ms. Cooley responded via email asking if they could get a waiver for the 
age requirement. 

On 02/13/2020, I informed Ms. Cooley via email that the licensee designee can submit a 
signed letter requesting the population age change. 

On 02/18/2020, I received a signed letter via email from licensee designee Rachel 
Bartlett, requesting modification of age to the license to accept people who are 50 years 
of age and older.
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V. Recommendation

I recommend that the minimum age for the population served is modified from 60 
to 50 years of age.  

                        02/21/2020
________________________________________
Shamidah Wyden
Licensing Consultant

Date


